
STATE OF GEORGIA 

COUNTY OF Hart 

Risk Limiting Audit 

November 1, 2022 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Risk Limiting Audit for the December 6, 2022 General 

Election Runoff will begin at 9am on Wednesday, December 15, 2022. Auditing will 

continue from weekday to weekday 9am-5pm until complete and members of the public are 

entitled to be present during the process. Hours to be extended as needed.  Said auditing 

will be conducted at 182 Cade St., Ste. C, Hartwell, GA  30643 

 

 

 

Board of Elections and Registration 

Election Superintendent 

Hart County 

 
 


